KING GEORGE PUBLIC SCHOOL September 2025

Art Feher – Principal Phone Number - 306-763-7571
Marti White – Vice Principal Fax Number – 306-764-9060

Attendance – 1-833-309-1241 School Messenger App, or http://go.schoolmessenger.com Website: <a href="https://kg.srsd119.caInstagram: kinggeorgesrpsd Facebook: kinggeorgeelementary

WEDNIECDAY THURCDAY

MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
1	2	3	4	5
Labour Day	First Day of School			
8	9	10	5:00-6:30pm	12
15	16	SCC Meeting at 6:30pm in the School Library	18	19
22	23	24	25	26
29	Orange Shirt Day Every Child Matters			

Class Times: 8:35-11:40am, 12:30-3:00pm

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE

Welcome back to another year at King George Public School. With the beginning of every school year, I am excited and nervous at the same time, just as a child walking into a new school. I am excited to renew relationships and help the community bring a focus back to the school. Our staff is ready and anticipating another great year with all our students!

We have a few staff changes: I would like to welcome Miss Lynsey St. Germaine as our new grade 2 teacher and Miss Amara Alkana who will be our new mentor. Miss Taryn Henry will assume a new role as our teacher support leader, and Miss Terri McDonald will now be our fulltime school counsellor. We also have two interns working with us, Miss Liedtke, who will work in Ms. Choumont Roy's grade 4 classroom and Miss Sylvester who will work in Ms. Swain's Kindergarten class. We would also like to extend a welcome to our new families that are now a part of King George.

As a school, we are committed to yearly goals that we set for our students. For the 2025-2026 school year, King George will focus on math scores. As a family, we ask for your support during the year to encourage you to support your child at home with all school related issues. King George Public School has a working School Community Council (SCC). We are looking forward to having more individuals take part in being part of our SCC. Please feel free to come to our meetings. Information will be made available at our Meet the Family Night and BBQ -September 11. The school will be asking for Program Enhancement fees. \$15.00 for pre-k and k students, \$30.00 for students in grade 1-8 up to a total of \$75.00 per family. These costs go towards extra activities the school and teachers provide for our students (field trips, presenters, seasonal activities, other extracurricular items outside of school,...). Please have these fees paid for at the office at your earliest convenience.

My door is always open. Feel free at any time to drop in and visit. I (we) look forward to having a great year at King George Public School!

Mr. A. Feher **Principal**

KING GEORGE PUBLIC SCHOOL

2025-2026

Principal Vice Principal

Secretary

Pre-Kindergarten A & B Kindergarten/Grade 1 Grade 1/2 Grade 2 Grade 3 Grade 4 Grade 5/6 Grade 6/7 Grade 7/8 Physical Education

Music/Band Inclusive Education Coach

Classroom Support Coach

Counsellor Mentor

Educational Associates

Mr. Art Feher Mrs. Marti White

Ms. Alisha Radke

Ms. Allison Swain

Mrs. Ginette Cathcart

Mrs. Cherie Vandall Miss Lynsey St Germaine Ms. Diane Dieno Ms. Lori Choumont Roy Mr. Brody Brown Mrs. Taryn Curran Miss Shaylene Lussier Mr. Jamie Harknett Mrs. Andrea Rutz

Ms. Stacey Debray Miss Taryn Henry

Miss Terri McDonald Miss Amara Alkana

Mrs. Stephanie Lokinger

Ms. Bonnie Moore Mrs. Sherry Rishchynski Ms. Shirley Williams Mrs. Jamie Baschuk Mrs. Juanita Paupst

Librarian Miss Corinne Bantle

Caretakers Mr. Dwayne Davidson

Mr. Elmer Panlaqui

Program Enhancement Fees

The school, along with the SCC, implemented Program Enhancement fees for this year. \$15.00 for pre-k and k students, \$30.00 for students in grade 1-8 up to a total of \$75.00 per family.

Your Fees can be paid by cash or check at the school office or through the **School Cash Online** which you will find following the steps outlined below:

Go the Sask Rivers web site: SRSD119.ca

Click on Parents

Click on School Cash Online

Follow the directions to set up your account and getting started.

As of January 1, 2026, we will no longer be sending a copy of the newsletter home with you child.

The newsletters are available on the Sask. Rivers Website and on Edsby.

If you haven't already signed up for Edsby, please do so. It is the best way to learn what is happening at your child's school.









- 1. Always avoid the staff parking lot on 23rd Street. Students can get dropped off and picked up near the sidewalk.
- 2. When dropping off students before the beginning of the day, please **drop them off at their recess door**. When it is cold outside, we have teachers at the door letting them in. The front door becomes very busy at the start and end of the day. If students are late, they are asked to come through the front door.
- 3. There are days where approximately 40 students are late. This makes the office very busy, and students may be missed when they come in and they miss valuable instruction time. Reminder that classes begin at 8:25 am and 12:30 pm in the afternoon.

IS IT BULLYING?



When someone says or does something unintentionally hurtful and they only do it once...
That is Not Nice

MEAN

When someone says or does something intentionally hurtful and they do it once...

That is Mean

BULLYING

When someone says or does something intentionally hurtful and they keep doing it, over a period of time, even when you tell them to stop or show them that you are upset...

That is Bullying

Canteen will start in October



King George School will be focusing on nutrition this year. Please limit the amount of fast food that comes into the school for lunch. Healthy meals make students focus and learn at a better rate.

